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Attention for PIB card Renewal for the year 2024 

 

 

The window to apply for Renewal of PIB card for the year 2024 is 

reopened from 1.12.2023 to 10.12.2023 (midnight).  All media persons, 

who have not applied earlier, are requested to apply within the date. 

 

Please note that there will be no further extension of date.   
 


